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To: Select Board 
 
From: Chilmark Housing Committee 
 
May 20, 2022 
 
Dear Select Board,  
 
The Housing Committee discussed at their meeting yesterday the request by Jennifer Slossberg to 
refinance her Homesite mortgage. 
 
Using the formula from the Dukes County Regional Housing Authority, the Committee found that the 
Ms. Slossberg’s request to refinance her remaining mortage balance of $169,067.51 was below the 
calculated resale value of $304,000 at 100% of median income (a copy of the spreadsheet is included). 
 
The Committee voted unanimously to recommend approval of the Ms. Slossberg’s request. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 Sincerely, 
 

Alison Kisselgof 

 

Alison Kisselgof 
Administrator, Chilmark Housing Committee 


